
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 10 and Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87188481 

January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Virtual Information Evening 

Many parents ask how they can continue to support their children as they begin to prepare for GCSE 

examinations. Parental involvement during this crucial time can make all the difference, with successful 

students often talking of the importance of this.  According to research, parental support is up to eight times 

more important in determining a child’s academic success than background and social circumstances. The 

good news is that you do not have to be an expert in any of the subjects your child chooses to make a 

difference.  

Through years 10 and 11, the expectations of your child will start to grow and at times these expectations 

can be challenging to meet.  By working with your child’s teachers, you can help make sure your child has a 

good understanding of the importance of planning, independent learning, revision, exam technique and 

answer structure. 

To support you with this we have produced an information booklet, which has guidance on exam boards, 

controlled assessment, rules of exams, support materials and other top tips. 

Our Directors of English, Maths and Science have also recorded their own information videos and included 

the revision techniques they would recommend for their subjects. Alongside these, there is information from 

our Sixth Form Directors on Sixth Form enrolment and for everyone a message from our Headteacher, Mr 

Williman. 

Please follow the link below to all the presentations, as well as the information booklet. 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/ks4-2022-information/ 

If you would like any further help in supporting your child, please do contact their House Leader who will be 

happy to help. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mitch Trainor 

Deputy Headteacher 
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